
From: Gordon, Carrie
To: Jacquie Miller
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment Notices of Hearing - February 1, 2022 - 905-22-021
Date: Friday, January 7, 2022 8:31:04 AM

Hello,
 
Re: B1/2022P, B2/2022P and B3/2022P
 
Subsequent to review of the abovementioned application at 147 Port Robinson Road, Bell Canada’s
engineering department have determined that there are no concerns or comments at this time.
 
Kind regards,
 

Carrie Gordon
 

Associate, External Liaison
Right of Way Control Centre
140 Bayfield St, Fl 2
Barrie ON, L4M 3B1
T: 705-722-2244/844-857-7942
F :705-726-4600

 
 

From: Jacquie Miller <JMiller@pelham.ca> 
Sent: Friday, December 24, 2021 10:37 AM
To: ROWCC <rowcentre@bell.ca>
Subject: [EXT]Committee of Adjustment Notices of Hearing - February 1, 2022
 
Good morning:
 
Please find attached the Notices of Hearing for files:
 

·       A2/2022P – 368 Canboro Road
·       B1/2022P, B2/2022P and B3/2022P – 147 Port Robinson Road

 
Thank you,
Jacquie
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